
 

Special Programs Board Report 

October 2013 

 

Special Education: 

Staff have been working very hard to develop schedules and services that 
address student learning goals from IEPs (Individual Education Plans).  We 
are looking forward to the next several weeks as we begin our work on 
developing Student Learning Objectives that drive Professional Goals this 
year.  We will be working as a PLC team to support this process.     
 
SPED Caseload: 130 Students K-12 

 

ELL: 

Unfortunately the Mid-Valley Consortium for ELL was unable to acquire a 

lead district to support us, so it was dissolved by ODE this last month.  

Sheridan is no longer part of a consortium and is too small to claim ELL 

grant funding for professional development use for this year. 

 

TAG: 

Review of the Talented and Gifted program resulted in confirming three 

students identified as TAG in the district.  This is a small percentage of our 

district population and work will be done this year to improve our 

identification process. 


